
 
 

May 15, 2009 
Project No. 07-131 
 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health  
1131 Harbor Bay Park Way 
Alameda, California  94502 

Attention: Paresh C. Khatri 

SITE: FORMER EZ-SERVE LOCATION 100877 
 525 WEST A STREET 
 HAYWARD, CALIFORNIA 
 Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000023 

RE: REQUEST TO MODIFY GROUNDWATER MONITORING FREQUENCY 
FROM QUARTERLY TO SEMI-ANNUAL 

Dear Mr. Khatri: 

GeoEnviro Services Inc. (GESI), on behalf of Restructure Petroleum Marketing Services of 
California (RPMS) has prepared this letter to request to modify the groundwater monitoring 
frequency from quarterly to semi-annual at Former EZ Serve 100877 located at 525 West A 
Street, Hayward, CA.  This request is being made on the basis that hydrocarbon 
concentrations in groundwater have remained relatively consistent over the past year and a 
change in groundwater monitoring frequency to semi-annual results in a significant cost 
savings.  This project is being reimbursed by the State Water Resources Control Board – 
Underground Storage Tank Cleanup Fund (USTCF).  The case is a priority Class C and 
reimbursements of costs associated with this Site are severely delayed due to current 
economic conditions.  GESI requests that groundwater monitoring activities commence 
during the third quarter 2009 (3Q09) and semi-annually thereafter.   

 
If you have any questions regarding this letter request, please contact me at (805) 642-1668 
or at jschaaf@geoenviroservices.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

GEOENVIRO SERVICES, INC. 

 
Joseph P. Schaaf, P.G, C.Hg. 
Principal Geologist 
 
 
cc: Mr. Jack Ceccarelli, Restructure Petroleum Marketing Services of CA 
 Mr. Aziz Kandahari, KB Chevron, Property Owner 
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